
No. T-17012/1/2018-Academy Desk
Government of India

Ministry of Personnel, Public Grievances and Pensions
Department of Personnel & Training

Training Division

Block IV, Old JNU Campus,
New Mehrauli Road, New Delhi-l10067

Dated: JI October, 2018

To,

1. Secretaries of all Ministries in Govt. of India
2. All Chief Secretaries of all state Governments.
3. Joint Secretaries (UT), Ministry of Home Affairs, Govt. of India.

Subject: Rescheduling of 14th Round of Phase III MCTP, 2018 for IAS officers to 19th November
to 14th December, 2018-reg.

. Madam/Sir,

I am directed to refer to this Department's D.O. letter of even no. dated 16th August,
2018 regarding nomination of IAS officers for 14th Round of Phase III mandatory Mid-Career
Training Programme (MCTP), 2018 scheduled to be held from 12th November to 07th December,
2018.

2. Due to administrative reasons, the 14th Round of Phase III MCTP, 2018 will now be
organized from 19th November to 14th December, 2018 instead of 12th November to 07th-
December, 2018.

3. Therefore, all the eligible officers, nominated by concerned Ministry/Department/State
Govt., may be directed to report at LBSNAA, Mussoorie on 18th November, 2018 (Sunday).

Yours faithfully,

Sd/-
(Syed Imran Ahmed)

Under Secretary to the Govt. of India

Copy to: 1.
2.

Sh. Rajesh Arya, Course Director (Phase IV MCTP), LBSNAA, Mussoorie-248179.
NIC, Training Division; DoPT with a request to upload the letter on DoPT
website.

(Syed Imran Ahmed)
Under Secretary to the Govt. of India

Tel: 011-26107967
E-mail: syedimran.ahmed@nic.in
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